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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Come, Holy Spirit, Come! 
Come, Holy Spirit! 

Shine the light of your presence into our hearts. 

Fill us with the goodness of your love and mercy. 

Free us from the darkness of doubt and fear, 

and open us to your healing love. 

Soften our hearts that are hardened by anger and distrust, 

and guide us to know your power present in every human heart. 

May the witness of our lives be a source of hope 

to all seeking your comforting presence. 

We seek to honor you all our days. 

Through Christ our Lord.     Amen. 
Prayer adapted from the Sequence for Pentecost 
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One miracle of Pentecost was that, despite their diversity, each listener 

heard God’s word in his or her own language. The meaning for 
stewardship is that, by sharing the gifts poured out on us by the Holy 
Spirit, we will be empowered to meet the needs of our brothers and 
sisters, whatever they may be. 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, June 6 
The Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the Church 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Leo Kohlfeld Family 

Tuesday, June 7 
 6:30 am No Mass 

Wednesday, June 8   
 6:30 am No Mass 

 5:15 pm No Mass 

Thursday, June 9 St. Ephrem 
 6:30 am No Mass 

Friday, June 10 
 6:30 am No Mass 

Saturday, June 11 St. Barnabas 
 6:30 am Ray Viox  

 5:00 pm Joseph and Rowena Meyer  

Sunday, June 12 The Most Holy Trinity 
  7:30 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 9:00 am Ann Cantoni  

 10:45 am Elizabeth (Libby) M. Cates  

 3:00 pm Mabel Rose Gamino  
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, and 
those who care for them. Pray also for homebound 
St. Vincent  parishioners. 

❖❖❖ 

Tuesday Night Thrive 
Longing for more in your faith or in life? Join young adult Catholics (ages 
18-40) from a variety of parishes. During the weeks leading up to 
Pentecost, special videos will be shown deepening an understanding of the 
Holy Spirit. Thrive takes place weekly on Tuesday evenings at 7:00 p.m. in 
the old convent. Bring a snack to share if you’d like. For info, contact 
Carlee at idCapeinfo@gmail.com. Don’t just live. Thrive! 

With great joy and gratitude to God, 
the USA Central and Southern Province of the Society of Jesus 

invites you to celebrate the ordination to the priesthood of 

David A. Kiblinger, SJ 
(Son of Deacon Mark and Debbie Kiblinger) 

Saturday, June 11, 2022  9:00 a.m. 
St. Francis Xavier College Church 

St. Louis, Missouri 

A reception will follow in the 
Wool Ballroom, Saint Louis University 

Please rsvp: UCSFormationEvents@Jesuits.org 
Join live: bit.ly/Ordinations2022 

Mass of Thanksgiving 
Sunday, June 19, 2022  10:45 a.m. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish  Cape Girardeau, Missouri 
Reception to follow in Parish Center 

Please rsvp by texting Debbie Kiblinger at 573-450-8345 

Diocesan 
Development Fund 

The Diocesan Development Fund 
Campaign (DDF) is the annual campaign 
for the Diocese of Springfield-Cape 
Girardeau. The funds raised through this 
annual campaign advance the diocese’s 
mission through a host of ministries that 
assist families, parishes, and the diocese as 
a whole. DDF is vital to the life of the 
Church in southern Missouri. If you have 
not already done so, please complete and 
return your DDF pledge card today. For 
online donations to DDF, simply go to 
www.dioscg.org and follow the prompts.  
Transactions are totally secure.  

This year St. Vincent’s parish goal is 
$280,000 with a participation goal of 600 
households. To date St. Vincent 
parishioners have given $233,473 (83.4%) 
toward the goal. 400 families (66.7% of 
donor goal) have responded so far with a 
pledge of prayer and money. Thank you!    

 

Catholic Campus Ministry Summer Schedule 
During the summer, Masses at the Catholic Campus Ministry Newman 
Chapel at Southeast Missouri State will only be celebrated on Sundays at 
6:00 p.m. In addition, there will be no daily Mass at CCM this summer. 
Regular Mass times will resume August 21. 

Father Rick and Father Alex Away this Week 
Father Rick and Father Alex will be away this week attending the 
annual Diocesan Priests’ Retreat at the King’s House Retreat Center in 
Belleville, Illinois. Please pray for the priests of the Diocese of 
Springfield-Cape as they gather together in prayer and holiness. 

 No Masses will be celebrated this Tuesday through Friday 
here at St. Vincent. However, Masses will be celebrated at St. 
Mary Cathedral at 6:00 and 8:00 a.m. on Monday, 
Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday. Masses will also be 
celebrated at 8:00 a.m. and 5:15 p.m. on Tuesday. 

mailto:idCapeinfo@gmail.com


St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - May 29, 2022 

 Collection   $ 14,237.70 

 E-Tithing   $ 23,191.00 

 Total   $37,428.70 

 Weekly Budget   $ 31,450.00

  Difference (7-1-21 to 5-29-22)   $106,884.25 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

  • The Week Ahead • 

Monday, June 6 

Tuesday, June 7 
 6:30 pm St. Francis de Sales Association 

 7:00 pm Tuesday Night Thrive (Young Adult) 

Wednesday, June 8 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

Thursday, June 9 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, June 10 

Saturday, June 11 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

Sunday, June 12 
 7:00 pm Totus Tuus (Young Adults) 

❖❖❖ 

May They Rest in Peace 
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Kathleen Himmelberg, mother of Mike Himmelberg; and 
James Buckenmyer, a member of the St. Vincent Parish family. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Readings - June 12, 2022 

Proverbs 8:22-31  Romans 5:1-5 
John 16:12-15 

TOTUS TUUS -  JUNE 12-17 
What is Totus Tuus? 
Totus Tuus (Latin for Totally Yours) was the papal motto for Pope St. John 
Paul II who dedicated his life to Jesus Christ through Mary. Totus Tuus is also 
the name of the fun faith filled summer youth program for all children in 
elementary, middle school, and high school. The week long program here at St. 
Vincent is dedicated to sharing the Gospel and promoting the Catholic faith 
through evangelization, catechesis, Christian witness, music, activities, 
Eucharistic worship, and more!  

How is Totus Tuus Structured? 
The Totus Tuus Grade School Program is designed for children entering 
first through sixth grades in the upcoming school year. The children 
will meet Monday, June 13, through Friday, June 17, from 9:00 a.m. - 2:30 
p.m. each day. Four college age young adults and seminarians are hired and 
trained by the diocese to come to St. Vincent Parish as a missionary team. They 
will lead instruction in the faith, music, and fun activities, as well as participate 
in Mass and Adoration. Through their enthusiastic example of love for Jesus 
and the Church, the missionaries inspire the young participants to seek a closer 
relationship with Christ.  

The same four missionaries offer an evening program for junior/senior high 
school youth entering the seventh through twelfth grades in the 
upcoming school year. These grade levels meet each night Sunday, June 12, 
through Thursday, June 16, from 7:00 - 9:15 p.m. The missionaries will be 
sharing their own witness of faith with the youth as well as leading instruction, 
small group discussions, prayer, fellowship, and fun. This is a great 
opportunity for teens to encounter older peers who are on fire for their faith!  

Why Should You Send Your Children To Totus Tuus? 
Totus Tuus is a Catholic summer youth program dedicated to sharing the 
Gospel and promoting the Catholic Faith through catechesis, evangelization, 
Christian witness and Eucharistic worship. The goal of Totus Tuus is to help 
young people grow in the understanding of, strengthen their faith in, and 
develop a personal relationship with Jesus Christ. Youth who participate in 
Totus Tuus not only learn more about their Catholic faith, but 
return home excited to live it and share it! 

To register your child, contact Kathy Raines 
at 573-335-7667 or kraines@svcape.eduk12.net. 

The parish office will be closed 
on Thursday, June 9. 

 

The school office will be open 
from 9:00 a.m. -  1:00 p.m. 

Monday - Friday, June 6 - 10. 

If you need to contact the school, 
please call 334-9594 or email 
svsoffice@svcape.eduk12.net.  

Calls will be returned during 
regular office hours. 

Catholic Communication Campaign 
The Collection for the Catholic Communication Campaign (CCC) provides 
grants to Catholic organizations that communicate the Gospel through 
print, social media, internet, live stream, television, radio, and podcasts. 

Half the money collected in the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau 
stays right here in the diocese, while the other half supports 
communication projects around the world. 

Please support the collection next weekend, June 11-12. Your generosity 
is an act of witness in itself, affecting thousands of lives through direct 
communication of the Gospel. Thank you! 
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 • Contact Information • 

❖❖❖ 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, please fill out the form and place it in the 

collection basket. You may also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please free to contact parish 

office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at 

contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A  parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name __________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address _________________________________________________________________________________________  

Email _______________________________________________ Phone ______________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.                  I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal 
preparation class before a child is baptized in the Catholic 

faith. The next class is scheduled for Sunday, June 26, at 4:30 
p.m. and will be held in the upper meeting room. Please 
contact the parish office to register and to fill out a baptismal 
registration form. 

Volunteer with SEMO Food Bank 
For those seeking opportunities to put their faith into action, the Southeast 
Missouri Food Bank will hold Help More, Feed More Volunteer Days from 
1:00 - 4:00 p.m. the third Thursday and from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon on 
the fourth Wednesday of each month at its distribution center at 600 South 
Highway H in Sikeston. Upcoming volunteer days will be June 16 and 22. 

Volunteers may come as individuals or in groups. Tasks may include 
sorting donated food, labeling cans, packing boxes, clerical work, or 
cleaning. This volunteer opportunity is for individuals who are not already 
part of an organized group. Register by calling Candice at 573-471-1818 or 
emailing cblaylock@semofoodbank.org. 

Vincent’s Vittles 
Thank you to the Catholic Home School CO-OP for preparing and 
serving a delicious meal for Vincent’s Vittles last weekend. There was a 
great turnout and more than 125 meals were served to members of the 
Cape Girardeau area and St. Vincent parishioners. Thanks to all who 
helped in any way including those who made desserts! Your generous 
donations of everyday items for the community members continue to 
be a BIG hit. A collection bin will be in the gathering area the last week 
of the month for these donations. Contact Deacon Mark if you would 
like to help in any way with the monthly meal.   

The next Vincent’s Vittles meal will be on June 25 
and will be hosted by Community Partnership of 
Southeast Missouri.  Plan to attend and invite a 
friend! 

mailto:cblaylock@semofoodbank.org
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Each weekend, the Mass at St. Vincent is livestreamed and available to 
view on the St. Vincent de Paul Facebook page (https://www.facebook. 
com/svcape/). The video is also available to view after Masses on the 
parish website (www.svcape.com). Most of the live feeds will be at the 
5:00 p.m. Saturday evening Mass to allow for the longest viewing time. 

Job Openings 

St. Vincent de Paul School is seeking a part-time school nurse  (2-3 
days). Applicant should be a registered nurse with all updated 
certifications. For an application, please email kglastetter@svcape. 
eduk12.net  or call the school office at 573-334-9594. 

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic School is currently accepting 
applications for a  Sixth Grade Teacher for the 2022-2023 school year. 
Applicants should be able to teach World History, Religion, and English. 
For an application, go to dioscg.org, call the school office at 573-334-9594, 
or email kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net. 

Immaculate Conception Church, Jackson, is currently accepting 
applications for an administrative assistant. To apply, contact Fr. 
Randy Tochtrop at 573-243-3182 or by email at pastor@icjacksonmo.com. 

Celebrating the Sacraments 
Celebrando los Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the parish office at 

least six months in advance. (If you have 

been married before, an annulment may need 

to be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuníquese con la 

oficina parroquial por lo menos con seis me-

ses de antelación. (Si usted ha estado casado 

antes, una anulación del matrimonio puede 

necesitar ser hecha primero.) 
••• 

Baptism: Your family needs to be registered 

in the parish for three months prior to the 

baptism. It is necessary to schedule baptismal 

preparation classes six weeks prior to your 

child’s baptism. Taking the baptism class 

prior to birth is encouraged! Contact Deacon 

Mark at the parish office (573-335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser inscritos en la 

parroquia por lo menos 3 meses antes de 

bautizar. También los padres tienen que cele-

brar la santa misa cada fin de semana. La 

clase de preparación para el bautismo para 

padres y padrinos es cada último lunes del 

mes. Favor de comunicarse con Padre Rick 

una semana antes al 573-335-7667.  
••• 

Holy Orders and Consecrated Religious 

Life: Would you like to talk about how to be 

a Priest, Permanent Deacon, Religious 

Brother or Religious Sister? Come to a 

gathering on the last Thursday of each month 

for snacks and discussion about this way of 

life. For more information, call Father Rick 

(stvcapepadre@gmail.com) or Father Alex 

(fatheralex@svparish.com) at the parish 

office. 

Orden Sagrado y vida religiosa consa-

grada: ¿te gustaría hablar de cómo ser sacer-

dote, diácono permanente, hermano religioso 

o hermana religiosa? Ven a una reunión el 

último Jueves de cada mes para algunos bo-

cadillos y discusión sobre esta forma de vida. 

Para más información, llame al Padre Rick en 

la oficina parroquial (573-335-7667) o 

stvcapepadre@gmail.com. 
••• 

Anointing of the Sick: If you are going to 

the hospital for a planned surgery, please call 

the parish office so this Sacrament can be 

celebrated with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si usted va al 

hospital para una cirugía planificada, por 

favor llame a la oficina parroquial para que 

este Sacramento pueda ser celebrado con 

usted. 

Congratulations to Dan and Mary Lou Kurtz as they 
celebrate their 30th Wedding Anniversary on June 6. 

 
Congratulations to David and Patricia Heisserer as they 

celebrate their 50th Wedding Anniversary on June 10. 
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CCSOMO Tax Credits 
Catholic Charities of Southern Missouri still has tax credits available for 
contributions made to CCSOMO to help bring the LifeHouse Crisis 
Maternity Home Program to Southeast Missouri! Donations must be 
received by June 30, so hurry and make your gift today to ensure it is 
received in time to secure your tax credit benefit. These tax credits are 
restricted to businesses or those who have business income. Business 
income can include farming, rental properties, partnerships, LLC's and 
more. To make a gift or to learn more, please call the Catholic Charities 
office at 417-720-4213 or email Mandy Long at mlong@ccsomo.org. Thank 
you for your generosity. 

Volunteer Opportunities 
The Association of the Miraculous Medal in Perryville invites you to 
grow closer to Jesus through devotion to Mary by becoming a 
volunteer. This is a great opportunity to grow spiritually as you help 
the Association attend to the needs of members and visitors. Volunteer 
opportunities include: projects in the Miraculous Medal office, greeting 
visitors at the Shrine, working on the grounds, maintaining the beauty 
of the church, helping with Shrine Events, and decorating the Shrine 
Church at Easter and Christmas. If you are interested in volunteering 
or are a junior or senior high school student seeking Christian service 
hours, your help would be greatly appreciated. Volunteer opportunities 
are available for those who speak and read Spanish, also. To learn 
more, please contact Frank Ryan, Volunteer Coordinator, at 573-768-
7013 or fjryan@amm.org. 

mailto:kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net
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This Week and Beyond 

Called to be Prophetic Thursday, June 23 
John the Baptist can be seen as a bridge between the Old Testament and the 
New Testament. The Gospel for today proclaims that “He (John) will be filled 
with the Holy Spirit … and he will go before him (Jesus) in spirit and power … 
to prepare a people fit for the Lord.” We too are called to prepare a way for 
Jesus by our words and our actions. We are called to be a prophetic voice 
calling for a just and peaceful world. Today’s readings: Isaiah 49:1-6; Psalm 
139:1b-3, 13-14ab, 14c-15; Acts 13:22-26; Luke 1:57-66, 80. 

Saints Peter and Paul Wednesday, June 29 

Two men could not have been more different in their approach to ministry 
than Saints Peter and Paul. They disagreed upon how to spread the good news, 
but both possessed passion and commitment to the Gospel. Each of us has 
been called in our baptism to take the message of God’s love, mercy, and 
compassion to the world. How we accomplish our common mission will be as 
individual as our gifts and talents. Today’s readings: Acts 12:1-11; Psalm 34:2-
3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9; 2 Timothy 4:6-8, 17-18; Matthew 16:13-19. 

Saint Mary Magdalene Friday, July 22 

Mary Magdalene is referred to as the apostle to the apostles. While she is the 
first person to see Jesus after the resurrection, she only recognizes him after he 
says her name. With her faith awakened in the encounter, she sees Christ. At 
his request, she goes to the disciples and announces, “I have seen the Lord!” If 
we slow down, we too will hear Jesus call our name and our eyes will be opened 
to see him in those around us. Today’s readings: Song of Songs 3:1-4b or 2 
Corinthians 5:14-17; Psalm 63:2, 3-4, 5-6, 8-9; John 20:1-2, 11-18. 

Transfiguration of the Lord Saturday, August 6 

The account of the transfiguration is proclaimed twice during the liturgical 
year, on the Second Sunday of Lent and on August 6, the Feast of the 
Transfiguration of the Lord. Atop a mountain, Peter, John, and James 
witnessed an event that left them in stunned silence. First, they saw a 
transfigured Jesus speaking with Elijah and Moses. Then they heard a voice 
from the cloud say, “This is my chosen Son, listen to him.” Take some time 
today to reflect on how you see Jesus as your king in the fullness of his majestic 
glory. How do you share your belief that Jesus the Lord is king, and most high 
over all the earth? Daniel 7:9-10, 13-14; Psalm 97:1-2, 5, 6, 9; 2 Peter 1:16-19; 
Luke 9:28b-36. 

Solemnity of the Assumption Monday, August 15 

As Catholics we believe that Mary was full of grace. This is the angel Gabriel’s 
greeting in the account of the Annunciation. The doctrine of the Assumption of 
Mary that we celebrate today proclaims that at the end of her life, full of grace, 
Mary was taken into heaven body and soul. Today we ask Mary to show us the 
way to live full of grace. Today’s readings: Revelation 11:19a, 12:1-6a, 10ab; 
Psalm 45:10, 11, 12, 16; 1 Corinthians 15:20-27; Luke 1:39-56. 

Saint Monica Saturday, August 27 

St. Monica is known for her perseverance in praying for her son, Augustine. 
Her deepest desire was for Augustine to turn to God. Today’s first reading 
proclaims: “This is the will of God, your holiness.” Monica believed this with 
her whole heart, and through an answer to her prayer, her son found God and 
holiness. Will God do any less for us when we pray? Today’s readings: 1 
Corinthians 1:26-31; Psalm 33:12-13, 18-19, 20-21; Matthew 25:14-30. 

Sunday, June 5 
The Power of the Spirit 
Today’s readings: Acts 2:1-11; 

Psalm 104:1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34; 1 

Corinthians 12:3b-7, 12-13; John:19

-23. Imagine the energy that must 

have been in the room where the 

disciples had gathered to await the 

coming of the Holy Spirit. 

Anticipation may have been mixed 

with fear as the disciples pondered 

the words about the Advocate. And 

then the driving wind and tongues 

of fire settle over them all.  

Compelled to leave the locked room, 

the disciples find themselves in the 

midst of a crowd from all ends of 

the known world. Inspired to 

proclaim the “mighty acts of God,” 

they are understood in the native 

languages of the gathered. Filled 

with the Holy Spirit, the disciples 

are bolstered by the gift of courage. 

Never again will they live in fear.  

This Pentecost day we celebrate the 

gift of the Holy Spirit given to us in 

baptism and affirmed in 

confirmation. This Spirit is our life 

force as disciples. As followers of 

Christ, we simply need to be open 

and ready for all that this Spirit will 

do in and through us. It is the power 

of the Spirit that will give us the 

courage and wisdom to be the 

people God has called us to be. 

Through that Spirit, we bear witness 

that we are adopted children of God 

and, as St. Paul says, we can cry, 

“Abba, Father.” As joint heirs with 

Christ, we live to glorify God. 

© 2022 Liturgy Training Publications. 800-933-1800. Text by 
Catherine Johnson and Mary Kay Kelley, SSJ. Scripture 

quotations are taken from the New American Bible, revised 
edition. Permission to publish granted by the Archdiocese of 
Chicago. 
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